TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Sunday, October 9, 2022

CONFESSIONS 3:15 — 3:50 P.M. on Saturday in Watford City
Fr. Brian Gross 842-3505 Marella (Secretary) 570-5989
PO Box 670 Bulletin deadline Wednesday
MASSES:
Mon. 10 No Mass
Tues. 11 No Mass
Wed. 12 12:10 P.M. For + Frank Heiser
Thurs. 13 9:00 AM. For+ The Jarmin Family
Fri. 14 9:00 AM.  For+ Pat Swenson
Sat. 15 4:00 P.M. For + Kathy Heinen

Watford City

READER: Bev Hanson

Sun. 16 8:30 AM.  For The Members of Epiphany & Our Lady Of Consolation

Alexander

10:45 AM.  For + Allen H. Hammeren
Watford City

READER: Nadine Lyon
COUNTERS: Pat & Sally Golberg, Marti Sorenson

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS

YOUTH FALL FESTIVAL FUNDRAISER: Reminder - The Youth Fall Festival Fundraiser is after Mass on Sunday,
October 9. Meal, Pie Sale, Bingo & Silent Auction. All proceeds will go towards the 7-12 grade Youth trip & activities.

Please plan to attend!

ROSARY GUILD: The Rosary Guild will meet on Monday, October 10 at 6:00 P.M. in the Parish Hall.

CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS: The Catholic Daughters will have a meeting on Tuesday, October 11 at 6:00 P.M. in the

Parish Hall.

ANNUAL FATIMA ROSARY: Please join us for the 2022 Public Rosary Crusade on Saturday, October 15 immediately
following the 4:00 P.M. Mass. The Knights will be serving Chili after the Rosary.

YOUTH DINNER & CONVERSATION: Save the Date — Wednesday, October 26 at 6:30 P.M. in the Parish Hall the youth
will have a Dinner & Conversation.

DIOCESAN YOUTH CONFERENCE: Reminder the Youth Conference is on October 29, 2022. There will be transportation
available. Chaperones are also needed, please call Erica at 701-400-3783 if you are interested. The one-day Eucharistic
Conference for Youth, DYC 2022, will be at Trinity High School in Dickinson. The conference will feature inspiring speakers
including Chris Mueller and Eric Gallagher with Fr. Christian Smith. Registration can be found online at Bismarck Diocese
website and is open until Monday, October 17.

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT: Stewardship is an important concept for our spiritual growth as Catholics. It is a way of
thanking God for all of the Lord’s blessings by returning to God a portion of the time, talent, and treasure we have received.
WORLD MISSION SUNDAY: Celebrating 200 years of praying and giving the World Mission Sunday will be on Saturday and
Sunday October 22 & 23.

RIGHT TO LIFE: McKenzie County Right to Life will be having their Annual Auction on Thursday, November 3. Please save
the date! They appreciate and welcome any items you would like to donate (especially from the Parish artisans!) Items can be
dropped off at Meuchel’s Computer Store, or given to McKenzie McCoy, Dan or Amanda El-Dweek, or Sarah Billing. Thank
you for supporting your local Right to Life Chapter!

VOCATIONS: Gratitude leads to praise. For what are you thankful? How do you share your gratitude? (Luke 17: 11-19)
ROSARY ON SUNDAYS: Rosary is said each Sunday prior to the 10:45 A.M. Mass. Please come and pray the Rosary before
Mass. If you are need of a Rosary while at Church, the Rosary Guild has made Cord Rosaries and they are available and hanging
by Fr’s. office.

MARCH 10-12, 2023: Save the date...here will be a Youth trip to Bismarck for Grades 7-12 on March 10-12, 2023...more
information to follow!

REMINDER - CORAZON: The next Corazon retreat for couples in crisis or troubled marriages will be the weekend of
February 17-19, 2023. For questions or to get more information, contact Amanda at the Diocese of Bismarck, 701-204-7205.
CHAPLET OF THE DIVINE MERCY: The “Chaplet of Divine Mercy” is a very powerful and needed prayer during our
times. It can be recited each weekday at 2:00 P.M. on EWTN, Channel 7.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Eucharistic Adoration is held every Friday from 9:30 A.M. to 9:30 P.M. Thank you to all
scheduled adorers! Your generosity and commitment make it possible for others that can’t commit to a specific time to be able to
come and adore the Lord when their schedules allow. All are welcome to come and pray before our Lord in the Blessed
Sacrament during this time. More volunteers are needed — if you are available, please call Stephanie at 813-415-8486.

Fr. would like two people in the Church at all times during Adoration.

WEEKLY COLLECTION: Collection last weekend in Watford City totaled $3,886.25, and in Alexander $275.00. Thank you!

“...I &AM THE LORD,
WHO EXERCISES KINDNESS, JUSTICE AND RIGHTEOUSNESS ON EARTH,
FOR IN THESE I DELIGHT,” DECLARES THE LORD.



